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R E F E R E N C E :  Mr. Adrian Ababei 16 July 2012 

  

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

This letter is in reference to Mr. Adrian Ababei, who worked as a web developer for ReliefWeb from 30 January to 15 

July 2012 under a contract with the UN Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs.  

During Adrian's service with us, he participated in the development and maintenance of ReliefWeb 

<http://reliefweb.int>, a website based on Drupal 7. His primary role was one of a site builder, where he undertook the 

evaluation and configuration of modules, themes and other elements of the site. 

Adrian integrated well with our technology team and demonstrated his ability to quickly become productive despite 

telecommuting for the entire period. He was goal oriented, delivered on time and clearly dedicated to his work and the 

job at hand. Adrian communicated well and always worked with a positive attitude. He was willing to take on 

unattractive tasks and dealt with them in a professional manner. 

I would like to make it clear that the reason Adrian is no longer with us is because there was a change in our plans that 

resulted in reduced site building needs. I have no hesitation in recommending Adrian Ababei for any position 

pertaining to Drupal site building. I feel confident he would be an asset to your organization. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Shuichi Odaka, 

Programme Officer, ReliefWeb 

Communications and Information Services Branch 

Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs 

 


